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From: Jason Miller  
Sent: 12 January 2022 08:02
To: SHAPPS, Grant 
Subject: The A1
 
Dear Sir 
 
I write this morning regarding an article I read about you delaying the duelling of A1. I am lost for
words how incompetent and out of touch with reality up north you must be. It’s a deadly stretch
of road, running at way over capacity, leading to more pollution and at this late stage you’ve
delayed pending further answers. What amount of carbon foot print are you causing with this
delay. Astounds me how you can delay this project. 
 
My Lord,  I’ve been a Tory all my life and never witnessed such a bunch of incompetent
members of parliament.   
 
Jason Miller, 
Northumberland 
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